
Dr. William Walton of Pomfret 
	
1760 June 16 (Monday).  N.B. a Letter from Dr. William Walton of Pomfret per Israel Putnam 
junior about my Small Farm etc. to which I wrote an Answer.  	
 
1760 September 8 (Monday).  Dr. Walton of Pomfret here at Evening. 
 
1760 September 9 (Tuesday).  N.B. Dr. Walton at Breakfast here. 
 
 


